
Woodside School District’s Transitional Kindergarten Registration
Is Coming Up!

There will be an information meeting for all incoming Transitional Kindergarten (TK)
families on Wednesday, March 30th at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom. All families interested in
registering for Woodside’s Transitional Kindergarten program will sign up using this
link. Once registered, you will receive the Zoom link to access the meeting.

Prior to the meeting, all families who have registered will receive a presentation from
the TK teacher. This video will provide important and valuable information regarding
Woodside School’s TK program, and what your child will experience as a TK Woodside
Wildcat!

The meeting will cover:
● An introduction to Woodside School, the Administration Team, Teaching Team,

and other important school group and staff members
● An overview of the TK program
● Navigating the registration process if you haven’t done so already
● And much more!

Age Eligibility: Starting in the 2022-23 school year, TK eligibility expands for birthdays
between September 2nd to February 2nd.

We look forward to meeting with you on March 30th! Should you have any questions,
please reach out to Melissa Bowdoin, Lower School Principal.

Warm regards,
Melissa Bowdoin
Lower School Principal
mbowdoin@woodsideschool.us
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